
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Project Commencement 

Dear Resident or Business Owner:  

The Town of Innisfil has initiated the detailed design for Phase 1 of 25th Sideroad improvements. The project limits are 
from Mapleview Dr to Big Bay Point/13th Line, approximately 1.4 km in length, with design to be completed in 2023 for 
construction in 2024. The project consists of grading and restoration works, drainage improvements including bioswales 
integrated into the ditches, and a multi-use trail on the east side of the road.  

 

This project is part of a larger vision for improving 25th Sideroad from Innisfil Beach Road to Big Bay Point Road to bring 
an active-transportation-first approach to road design to improve the safety and the experience of all road users, 
expanding transportation choice for residents of Innisfil.  

Any written comments or questions can be directed to the study’s project manager: 

Bobbi-Jo Duncan 
Capital Project Manager   
Town of Innisfil    
bduncan@innisfil.ca  
705-436-3740 Ext. 3252 | 1-888-436-3710 (toll free) 
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